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Tuesday 27th June 2023  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Sports day – Friday 30th June 2023  

 

With the big event happening this Friday, I would like to provide you with some last minute 

information and reminders.  

 

We would love for your child to be wearing a top in their house colour. If this is not possible, 

then children must wear either a white or Talavera PE top.  

 

We would kindly like to ask that all parents and relatives access the school via the front 

gate. For safety reasons, the back gate will be LOCKED until the end of the school day.  

 

Parents and relatives are invited to join their children for a picnic lunch. Only children who 

have a family member present will be allowed to eat on the field. In order for the afternoon 

to be set up and run on time, please ensure that all picnics are tidied up and by 12.45 at the 

latest.  

 

Sports day should be a wonderful day with the children having the opportunity to engage in a 

range of exciting activities. To keep the children safe in the sun, please ensure that all 

children are sent to school with a sun hat, sun cream and water bottle.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Horner  

PE Lead  

 
 


